
Okanagan British Car Club 

 New Member and Renewal process  

 

 

New Member Applications:  

1. Print the application form, then fill it out and scan the form and save it as a PDF.  

2. Send it via email to info@obcc.ca and put “New member” into the email subject.  

3. Send e-transfer to okanaganbritishcar@gmail.com  

4. No matter what the security question you choose, please use “british” as the password.  

5. Include your name in the transfer so we know who it is from  

 

Yearly Renewal 

1. Send e-transfer to okanaganbritishcar@gmail.com 

2. No matter what the security question you choose, please use “british” as the password.  

3. Include your name and the word “Renewal” in the transfer so we know who it is from  

 

For those without a scanner or e transfer capabilities 

Print the membership form and complete and mail to the address below or bring to the next 
meeting. Bring your cheque to the next meeting if no e-transfer. 

For renewals, mail your cheque to the address below or bring it to the next meeting. 

 

Cheques payable to:  Okanagan British Car Club Society 

Mail To:   10951 Ivy Court, Lake Country, B.C. V4V 1N9 


